Insurance Disclaimer

One of our goals at Children’s Dental Care is to provide good customer service to the
parents and patients of our practice. We strive to help our parents by submitting your
child’s dental claims to your insurance company. In this rapidly changing world our staff
cannot know the complete details of every insurance plan. Therefore, we encourage
everyone to know the dental benefits of your plan by referring to your insurance
handbook or by calling and speaking with your insurance representative.

At the time of service, we will estimate your out of pocket expenses but this is not a
guarantee of how your insurance will process the claim. All payments made at the time
of service are only an estimate. After the insurance company reimburses our office there
could be a final balance that will be due by you, the insurance policy holder. At that time
we will send a final bill to your residence that will be due upon receipt of the statement.




